Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

une
To: Engineering Service Replies <EngineeringServiceReplies@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: email enquiry

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Hello

| would like to write to Camden Highway Department to notify them of a retro-spective planning application from
my neighbour 10b Warren Mews which | am objecting to.

They have built a glass porch illegally and it obstructs the front of my house and my access and | have
confirmed through a search that it has been built on land that falls within the highways boundaries.

My planning expert has asked me to get in touch with you. | would like to share my planning objection letter with
you. Could you please send me an email address of who | should send this to. The planning decision is on 22nd June.

Kind regards




